
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Thursday, September 1, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

As it is a professional learning day for teachers tomorrow and there is no school for students, I am
sending the weekly message today.  Enjoy the long weekend!

September Events:
No School Monday, September 5th (Labor Day)
Picture Day Wednesday, September 7th
PTO Meeting Wednesday, September 7th, 7pm (at school or virtual)
Open House Thursday, September 15th, 6:30-7:30 pm
12:10 Dismissal  Wednesday, September 21st (Professional Learning for Teachers)

Buses: Thank you for your patience while the bus company works through any challenges on the
routes.  We will send an email when there is a significant bus delay so that you will be aware. We
did see marked improvement as the week progressed.  Anyone who is interested in driving a bus
can apply by clicking here.

Picking Up Students: Elementary school families who are picking up their children at the end of
the school day are reminded to wait in your car in the pick-up line.  Parking in the visitor lot is not
allowed for everyone’s safety: we do not want families crossing the busy street.

Welcome Back AHA Letter :  Please click the link to read more.  We are in need of some AHA
workers, if anyone is available to help after school.

Fall photos will take place on Wednesday (September 7th.) Ordering details went home with
students on the first day of school in their folders.  You can order now on www.mylifetouch.com
using the following identification: EVTP3W8K8.

Soccer Sign-ups: Region 1 Park and Recreation Fall Soccer sign-ups are happening now.  Click
the link for more information.  The deadline for sign-ups is Monday.

NCES Open House will take place on Thursday evening, September 15th,
from 6:30-7:30 pm.  Families will enter through the main door, select a
book or two to take home, and then visit the elementary classroom of your
child or children and/or visit the rooms of your middle school child’s
teachers.  You can come and go through all of these classrooms at your
leisure.

I will look forward to seeing all students on Tuesday,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal

https://meet.google.com/cqh-fnat-qao?hs=122&authuser=0
https://join.ridesta.com/ridesta/form/FormstackReplica/formperma/sKZnfRyXZAw8Q5PkiJTCWPwAeipIumb85vewiIWA1O0?jobid=ZR_328_JOB&source=BOE
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iShJ9ID186YoX-OgylIwmFKuIgMeZhJvmXHvptkSqJk/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.mylifetouch.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BmiIA5flI2WwskHV3BXIaJI691OKu3oM/view?usp=sharing

